
 

CONNECTED 
to God  

to God’s Word 

to God’s House 

“...that their hearts may be 
encouraged, having been 

knit together in love..”  
Colossians 2:2 

PLAN of SALVATION 
Hear the Gospel   

Romans 10:17 
Believe Jesus is  

God’s Son  
Acts 16:30-31,  
Hebrews 11:6 

Repent of Sin  
Acts 17:30-31 

Confess Jesus is  
God’s Son  
Acts 8:36-37,  

Matthew 10:32,  
Romans 10:9-10 
Be Baptized  

Acts 2:38 
Live Faithfully  

1 John 1:7, Rev 2:10 

 

CHURCH LEADERS 
ELDERS 

Matt Maurer  704.437.1498 
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 

Phil Forrest  336.751.0764 

DEACONS 
Rick Brown (Worship) 

 336.399.2201 
Steve Brown (Building/Grounds) 

336.407.4933 
Tom Davenport (Fellowship) 336.918.6448 

Gary Dull (Outreach & Missions) 
336.749.7838 

Jered Markman (Teaching)  
336.469.0976 

Brandon Maurer (Technology) 
731.267.8188 

PREACHER 
Matt Langfield  336.588.4854 

SCHEDULE of  SERVICES 

SUNDAY  
Bible Class 10am 

Morning Worship 11am 
Evening Worship 6pm 

WEDNESDAY 
Bible Class 7pm 

North Main Street Church of Christ 
A Friendly Church with a Vital Message 

605 North Main Street  Mocksville, NC 27028   336.751.2866   nmcofc@yadtel.net   ww.nmcofc.org 

March 7, 2021 

L et L ove Continue 
 The love shared between brothers and sisters in Christ is a 
blessing that comes with being added to the Lord’s church. Brotherly 
love is the care, concern, and genuine emotional affection that we 
have for one another. In Hebrews 13:1, in preparing Christians for 
the difficulties and extreme persecution that lie ahead, we read six 
simple and encouraging words, “Let love of the brethren continue.” 

 Notice that love was already present in the church. These 
Christians are not commanded to acquire love but to continue in it. 
In a sense, they are first being praised for the loving relationships 
that they already share.  

Love is necessary as it needs to continue. Regardless of the 
difficulties we face in this physical life, the love of the church needs 
to be a constant source of encouragement and spiritual strength. 

Our love also needs to expand or grow. The passage contin-
ues, “…show hospitality to strangers. Remember the prisoners…and 
those who are ill-treated” (Hebrews 13:1-2). Not only should we care 
for those whom we are closest with among the congregation, but we 
also need to demonstrate concern and love for both visitors and 
those who are enduring trials. 

Brotherly love is powerful, necessary, and valuable among 
members of the body of Christ. We should consider how we can con-
tinue and grow in this wonderful blessing. 

Matt Langfield 



             Welcome Visitors 

We hope you will find our worship meaningful  
as we strive to worship God in spirit and in truth  

according to the word of God, John 4:24. We are so vey 
 glad that you are here! If you are looking for a church home, we 
would love to have you as a part of our family. If you would like 
an in home Bible Study, would like a visit you, or are in need of 

other services, just let us know. We will do our best to  
help you. We encourage you to stay a while after  

service so that we can get to know you. 

UPCOMING Events 
At North Main 

March 9 Tuesday 
jcm Bible Study  

Canceled this week 

March 21 Sunday 
Baby Shower  

for Roxanne Johnson  
from 2-4  (floating) at the  

church building.   
They are having a girl. Masks are 

encouraged just to be safe!   

HAPPY 

Happy Birthday 
Belinda Nuckols 
Sunday March 7 

Judy Kinley 
Monday March 8 

Debbie Brooks 
Tuesday March 9 

Grace Forrest 
Wednesday March 10 

Candi Smith 
Saturday March 13 

          Those in Need of Prayer 
Aileen Boyd, Sharon’s aunt, is experiencing declining 

health and is sadly near the end. 

Linda Pope, Jay Stanley’s caregiver, has tested positive 
for Covid19. 

Jimmy Watkins fell and broke his hip. He is back n the hospital. 

Mildred  Bean, Ortie and Patsy Boyd, Bubba and Diane Cannon, Don 
Grubbs, Roxanne Johnson, Teresa Johnson, Glenn and Nancy Koontz, 
Sara and Oscar Koontz,  Mildred Phelps, Aileen Potts, Cletus Seamon, 
Jay Stanley, Iva Walker, Jimmy Watkins 

Shut-Ins: Robert Cole, Vergie Farmer, Estelle Kluttz, Wanda Scott 

“Rejoice in the Lord always; again I will  

say, rejoice! Let your gentle spirit be known 

to all men. The Lord is near. Be anxious for 

nothing, but in everything by prayer and 

supplication with thanksgiving let your re-

quests be made known to God. And the peace 

of God, which surpasses all comprehension, 

will guard your hearts and your minds in 

Christ Jesus.” – Philippians 4:4-7 


